
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Town of Lake Park, Florida is accepting applications for three year, non-exclusive roll-off 
container collection service franchises. Resolution No. 41-09-10 allows firms to operate 
construction and demolition (C&D) debris hauling services within the Town limits based upon 
application approval, annual fee and quarterly roll-off collection fee submittals starting April 1, 
2014.  Application packages may be picked up at the Town’s Clerk’s Office, 535 Park Avenue, 
Lake Park, Florida, between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday.  Deadline for 
application submittal is 2:00pm February 25, 2014. 

Published:  January 19, 2014 
Vivian Mendez, CMC, Town Clerk 
 


